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Comments: To Whom It May Concern,

I have been involved in river trips for over 25 years.  Many have occurred on the Main Salmon River in Idaho.

The South Fork of the Salmon feeds into the Main.  I have had the pleasure of camping and hiking up the South

Fork many times. 

It is a beautiful, stunning, pristine river.  My hope is that you choose to keep it that way.

I have seen the San Juan River in Utah contaminated due to mining.  

There are fewer and fewer public places to go that provide clean air and water. 

I hope you choose to leave it that way.

Please consider an extension on the 75-day public comment period.  I believe doing so would allow for more time

to better understand the impact on the area and more information allows for better decisions.  

I appreciate your time and wish you the best in making such an impactful decision on an incredible river.


